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Theresa Utton

Subject: FW: VIT Budget

From: Marc E Wiener []
Sent: Monday, March 09, 2015 7:43 PM
To: Governorvt@state.vt.us; Rebecca Buck
Cc: Theresa Utton
Subject: VIT Budget

Dear Governor Shumlin, Chairperson Johnson and Chairperson Kitchell.

I am writing to urge you to reconsider potential withdrawal of funding of the Vermont Interactive Television. As a
practitioner who represents clients in Bankruptcy proceedings, where the primary court is in Rutland, and my office is in
Rutland, The VIT site in Williston is a godsend. As a result of not having to drive from Burlington to Rutland, I am able to
offer my clients services at a much more reasonable price. Each time I arrive at the VIT site, there are other local
practitioners awaiting their hearings. I cannot imagine the effect not funding the VIT sites will have on the Vermonters
who will no longer have this asset at their disposal. I urge you to reconsider the decision not to fund VIT.
Marc E. Wiener, Esq.
Marc E. Wiener Law Offices, PLLC
110 Main Street
Burlington, VT 05401


